
 

             
 
 
August 12, 2009 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing on behalf of Music of the Cross Ministries.  For the past eight years they 
have dedicated their Christmas mornings to the children, families, and staff of Cleveland 
Clinic Children’s Hospital.  They have brought countless smiles to the patients they have 
encountered, and warmed the hearts of parents as they watch their child celebrate a 
holiday in the hospital.   
  
This year I am asking for your assistance in helping to make miracles happen!  Music of 
the Cross Ministries sponsors an annual toy drive for the children here at Cleveland 
Clinic Children’s Hospital.  All of the gifts and donations they receive are delivered by 
Music of the Cross to the children on Christmas morning.  Thanks to the generosity and 
donations of companies such as yourselves the gifts and donations you are able to give  is 
greatly appreciated.   
 
Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.  I thank you for helping Music of 
the Cross carry out their ministry of brightening the holiday season for the medically 
fragile children we serve.  If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me 
at 216-448-6525 or e-mail me at otoolec@ccf.org.  Please know that you are creating 
holiday memories that will last our patients a lifetime. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Katie O’Toole 
Recreational Therapist 
 


